
 

 

Diamond Bar Golf Course Renovation – Winter 2023 Update 

As part of the planned freeway improvements to the SR-57/SR-60 Confluence Project, the Diamond Bar Golf 

Course was temporarily closed on September 1, 2021. Since that date, realignment of several holes has taken 

place.  Renovations and improvements have been underway on the course and its support facilities, improving 

overall operations and golfing experience.  The course is scheduled to reopen in late spring 2023. 
 

 

Shaping, grading and irrigation replacement continues for 
fairways, tees, and greens. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• A new irrigation system throughout the course – miles of pipe being set into the ground and 
new sprinkler heads put in place.   

– Note: Fairways can take recycled water, but the greens require fresh water to protect 
them from elevated levels of salt in recycled water. 

 
• Redesign includes efforts to cut back the amount of water needed to maintain the course, the 

reduction in water comes from reducing the amount of turf in fairway areas. 

 

New maintenance facility and cart tunnel taking shape. 
Netting strung on last new poles. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Framing of new maintenance building is complete   

• New cart tunnel under construction connecting east and westside of course 

• Completion of job to string netting between new boundary poles 

Grading new fairways #1 green under reconstruction New irrigation pipe installed 

New maintenance building Cart tunnel under construction Netting strung on boundary poles 



 
 

 

 

Pro Shop, Café and Bar getting “makeover” 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

• Work to provide a fresh look to the Café, Bar and Pro Shop area is underway. 

 

 

Course closed to the public 

Please note that all golf course facilities remain closed during these renovations, with no public 

access to the course by motorized vehicles, bikes, or foot traffic. Full plans of the renovations and 

improvements are available at www.sgvcog.org/5760project. Future golf tournament and banquet 

information/reservations may be acquired by calling (909) 861-8282. 

 
Highlights of Golf Course Improvements  

• Redesign layouts of holes 3,6 and 9 

• All 18 tee boxes and fairways to be renovated  

• All 18 greens and sand traps to be renovated  

 
Alternative Golf Courses:  

• During the closure of Diamond Bar Golf Course, the community has several other nearby 

public golf courses to use which have comparable green fees, costs, and facilities. 

• For a map and list of alternative golf courses go to www.sgvcog.org/5760project-dbgc   

We appreciate your ongoing patience during the temporary closure of the golf course and look 
forward to welcoming you back in late spring 2023 
 
Stay informed! Sign up for construction and project updates at www.sgvcog.org/5760project   
or text 5760project to 22828. 
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